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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

​LUKOIL Mid-East Limited warns all concerned parties of unauthorized
employment offers, illegally bearing LUKOIL’s trademark and distributed on behalf
of non-existent Abu Dhabi LUKOIL Company through email addresses not related
to LUKOIL Mid-East Limited.

Please note that Abu Dhabi LUKOIL Company never existed as part of LUKOIL
Group. You can obtain official information about LUKOIL Group on the
website www.lukoil.com.

http://www.lukoil.com/

